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Supportive Housing Project at 222 Corfield Street South 
 
The public hearing for 222 Corfield Street South was concluded by Parksville Council on June 19 and 
Council is no longer permitted to receive comments from the public on the proposed zoning 
amendment. Comments submitted after 10:11 pm on June 19, 2018, will not be considered.  
 
In accordance with British Columbia law, no speakers on this subject will be permitted at the regular 
Council meeting on July 4, 2018. 
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